
 

 

 

Editor’s Comment:   

In my view case reports are important to help management of rare cases.  IGC should be considered as 
differential diagnosis of chronic wrist pain. Authors show Proper radiologic and histopathology 
investigation, evaluate the risk of fracture and surgical planning.  Based on reviewers analysis I think that 
this case report is able to be accept. 
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